



  
WEBCAST: Health Insurers and Solvency II 

Dear IAAHS members, 
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I am pleased to announce that we will offer a webcast to IAAHS members on 7 December 2011, on Health Insurers and Solvency II, kindly sponsored by PwC. In our webcast we give an update on the current status of Solvency II discussions concerning Level 2 and Level 3. We will present the most important open and clarified issues for Health insurance companies. Finally we give a special insight in the meaning and the consequences of the ORSA processes as heart of risk management. 

The speakers for this webcast are Julia Schüller and Andreas Sanner. Julia is a leading Solvency II expert and heads up PwC’s Insurance Risk Management practice in Germany. Andreas is the head of Actuarial Services of PwC in Germany. 
  
The presentation will be followed by a question and answer period. 


Speakers: Andreas Sanner, Julia Schüller
  
Date: 7 December 2011 

Times: 

	 
	Los Angeles
	New York City
	London
	Frankfurt
	Johannesburg
	Mumbai
	Singapore
	Tokyo
	Sydney
	Other Cities

	1st Webcast
	01:00
	04:00
	09:00
	10:00
	11:00
	14:30
	17:00
	18:00
	20:00
	Click to view 
alternate local times

	2nd Webcast
	09:00
	12:00
	17:00
	18:00
	19:00
	22:30
	01:00
(Dec. 8)
	02:00
(Dec. 8)
	04:00
(Dec. 8)
	Click to view 
alternate local times



  
Duration: 1:15 hour, including 15 minutes of questions (each webcast). As shown above, it is offered at two different times on the 7th (or the 8th depending on your location) to accommodate actuaries in different time zones. 
  
Registration: Please go to: http://www.actuaries.org/IAAHS/Webcast/SolvencyII/Webcast_Registration.cfm   
  
All that you need to follow the webcast is an internet connection (with appropriate firewall access for audio streaming), Windows Media Player, Adobe Flash and the Java plug-in. Prior to the webcast, we will send you an internet link to access the event. The link will allow you to access the audio and slide presentation. 
  
Please also encourage your colleagues who may not be members of the IAAHS to join the webcast. However, non-members would have to pay a registration fee for the webcast. This fee will also give them access to this webcast and membership in the IAAHS for 2012 - we plan to have at least 3-4 webcast during the next year, which will also be provided free of charge to all IAAHS members. The webcast registration fee is equivalent to the IAAHS annual membership fee (i.e. $50 Canadian). The next webcast will most likely take place in late February. The details of this webcast will be confirmed shortly. 
  
I hope that you will be able to join this webcast! 

Emile Stipp 
IAAHS Chairman

